
Iowa State USBC BA Hall Of Fame to Induct Kutsch 

 

Shellie Kutsch (Performance/Meritorious Service) of Dubuque, IA, will be inducted into the Iowa 

State USBC BA Hall Of Fame on June 25, 2022 along with 3 others; Arthur Bacon (Meritorious 

Service) of Ft Dodge, IA, Rich Eighme (Performance) of Waterloo, IA, and Sharon Parrish 

(Meritorious/Ambassador) of Burlington, IA 

Shellie has served in numerous capacities for the sport of bowling here in Iowa, Director for 

Iowa State WBA 2013-2018, Director for Iowa State USBC BA 2018-present, Iowa State 

Tournament Director 2018-present, Awards committee 2019-2021, Hall of Fame 2019-2021 and 

had been a delegate to the State 2000-2013. 

Kutsch has held other positions at  the state and local levels as well that include; Secretary for 

the Iowa Women’s 700 Club 2014-present, President 6 years for the Dubuque Women’s 600 

Club, on the Dubuque Youth Board for 6 years, Dubuque WBA Board for 20 years (President for 

8 years) and currently serving the Dubuque Area Board as 1st Vice President 2018-present. 

Shellie has held an average of 190 or more since the 1990’s, achieved 5 700 series as well. She 

has placed 1st at many local and state events. She shows that her career shines both on the 

lanes and off the lanes, an epitome of a person who is here to build the sport of bowling. 

 

Lane Lafler is a Director/Public Relations for the Cedar Rapids USBC BA as well as a contributor to the 

Cedar Rapids Gazette Sports, the Iowa State USBC BA and IBMA (International Bowling Media 

Association) 

 

 


